
November 9, 2018 

Dear Sisters, 

During this beautiful Autumn season, the Women at the Well Dialogues program has been quietly taking 
shape. We have titled our first 3 sessions: Leading in Times of Change. The following are the 3 dates/times we 
have identified for launching the program in 2019:  

Session 1: Tuesday, January 22 Eastern 1:30-3pm; Central 12:30-2pm; Pacific 10:30–2 pm 
Session 2: Tuesday, April 2     “ “ 
Session 3: Tuesday, June 25     “ “ 

We invite you to watch this video introducing Women at the Well Dialogues. Claire provides an introduction, 
Elizabeth McCabe outlines the program flow and Celia explains the tech requirements. We hope it will answer 
enough of your wonderings about the program that you will be enticed to register for the first session in 
January 2019 to experience for yourself how easy and rewarding it is to participate in an on-line forum of 
input and discussion with our CCA sisters. To register for the January session, click here:  

Women at the Well Dialogues-Session 1 Registration Form 

Please note the December 1st deadline for returning it. Further information will be emailed to all registered 
participants.  Registration forms will be sent separately for each session. While you are not required to 
participate in all the sessions, we’re hoping your enthusiasm for the first session will prompt you to do so! This 
program is being funded by CCA. There are no additional costs to participants.  

We look forward to seeing you on January 22nd! 

Blessings, 
Claire, Elizabeth, Celia 

https://youtu.be/_Ge-uCQeFXo
https://goo.gl/forms/jgfl0FwNJwoDsSZF3



